
From: Calvert, Christopher [CCalvert@wbklaw.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2004 5:14 PM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs 
Cc: cmclaughlin@venable.com; Higgins, Brian 
Subject: Minor Amendment Attachment to Arch/Metrocall Transfer of Control 
Applications 
 
Ms. Spriggs, 
 
 
 
Per our telephone conversation, attached is a copy of the additional exhibit 
that should be attached (as a minor amendment) to each of the two Arch Wireless 
License Co., LLC transfer of control applications submitted electronically on 
April 9, 2004 (File Nos. SES-T/C-20040413-00546 and SES-T/C-20040413-00547).  
Additionally, this same exhibit should be attached (again, as a minor amendment) 
to the Metrocall USA, Inc. transfer of control application submitted 
electronically on April 12, 2004 (no file number has yet been assigned to this 
application, but the Submission ID number is IB2004000771).  Arch and Metrocall 
will follow up by submitting paper copies of these three minor amendments 
through the FCC Secretary’s office.  Should you have any questions, please call 
me at 202-383-3377.  Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Calvert 
 
 
 
Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP  
2300 N Street, NW  
Suite 700  
Washington, DC 20037-1128  
202.783.4141 (phone)  
202.783.5851 (fax)  
<www.wbklaw.com>  
 
 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information 
from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which  
may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended 
to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. 
If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents  
of this information is prohibited. If you have received this  
electronic transmission in error, please notify us by  
telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail (administrator@wbklaw.com) 
immediately. 
  


